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PULBOROUGH PARISH COUNCIL 

Swan View, Lower Street 
Pulborough 

West Sussex RH20 2BF 
Telephone:  01798 873532 

Email: clerk@pulboroughparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON 
RECREATION AND OPEN SPACES HELD ON  

                  THURSDAY 9TH APRIL 2015 
                                          AT THE SPORTS PAVILION 

 
PRESENT:   Cllrs Wallace (Chairman), Clarke, Henly, Quested, Reddin & Wilson.  
 
REPRESENTATIVES: Mr Neville James (Pythons) & Mr Barrie Feest (Cricket Club). 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: Lisa Underwood (Assistant Clerk) and 1 member of the public.  
 
The meeting opened at 7.30pm 
 
25. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Cllrs. Gill, Lawson and Mr & Mrs Nunns advised that they were unable to attend. 
 

26. MINUTES 
The Minutes of the Meeting held on 12th March 2015 were received, agreed 
 and signed as a true record of the meeting. 

 
Clerk’s Report - From meeting on 12th March 2015 
 
Item 23 – Clerk's Report- Representative’ Reports- Social Club 
GT Maintenance is the approved Contractor to replace the windows at the S&SC. 
Work is anticipated to start w/c 27th April 2015, however the Parish Office need 
to receive their public liability insurance before any work is started. GT 
Maintenance also need to confirm if the small window above the side entrance is 
included in the quotation. 
 
Item 24 – Representative’ Reports- Social Club 
A specification from Linden Knight was received on 30th March 2015. However, 
due to holiday leave, the Assistant Clerk has yet to obtain quotations. 

 
27. REPRESENTATIVES’ REPORTS 
 
 Cricket Club 

Barrie Feest reported that the cricket club had finished their indoor training. There 
are an U9's, U10', U11's and an U12's team, but no U13 & U14 teams. 
 
Barrie advised the alterations to the new square will be signed off next week and 
the fence will be taken down. 
 
Barrie commented that the cricket team may use the proposed trim trail.  
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Finally, Barrie advised that the issue with the Stoolball team playing on the new 
square has been sorted out to minimise damage to the new square. 
 
Pythons 
Nev James advised that out of 3 teams, 2 had been promoted and 1 had got to 
the cup final. The Committee congratulated the teams on their good season. 
 
Nev had a meeting with the social club committee last week re the membership 
fees, but has not heard back from them as yet. Payment will be given for 17 
memberships soon. Nev expressed concern that records are not kept as to who 
has paid and he has never received membership cards or a receipt for payment. 
Cllrs. E Wallace and Henley will query this at the next S&SC meeting. 
 
Finally, Nev reported that the 3 existing teams they have will be registered for 
next season, with the hope of gaining more teams. 

   
 Date of Next meeting:  28th May 2015 
  
 Meeting closed at 7.47pm 
 
 
 …………………………………….. Chairman 
 

 ……………………………….. …Date 


